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16 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Hopefully your child is excited and looking forward to joining us at Brayton Academy for the 

transition week. The week will provide an opportunity for the students to meet relevant staff, new 

peers from other primary schools and to orientate themselves within the school building. They will 

be completing a number of transition specific activities and experiencing lessons. There are a couple 

of things that I want to clarify with regards to the transition week that will hopefully help: 

• Students need to wear their primary school uniform and bring a pencil case 

• Students need to be in school for 8:20 am 

• The end of the school day is 2:30 pm 

• On Monday, students should enter via the main school reception and go into the main hall 

• For the full week we will provide an opportunity for the students to experience school 

dinners free from the canteen, students can obviously bring a packed lunch if they prefer 

• Thursday is our annual whole school sports day, students should come in their Primary 

school PE kit (appropriate for the weather conditions), and have a water bottle. If it is hot 

and sunny, please ensure they have sun cream as they will be outside for the majority of the 

day 

• Unfortunately, school bus transport will not be provided to the Year 6 students 

 

The purpose of transition week is to enable the students to familiarise themselves with the school 

and a typical school day at Brayton Academy. Hopefully it will be a positive experience and ensure 

that they are excited about the prospect of starting Year 7 in September. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr Levick 

Assistant Head 

 

 

 


